
 

 

 

 

Electoral Literacy Club 

Report on Voter Registration  
 

On January 12, 2023, ELC in 

collaboration with IQAC hosted a 

voter registration drive to help 

students sign up as new voters. The 

initiative aimed to educate young 

adults about their voting rights and 

responsibilities and to encourage 

their active involvement in the 

democratic process. 

During the registration, students were guided through the necessary procedures, which 

included completing forms, submitting required documents, and recognizing the 

significance of their vote. The college administration, along with the NSS and ELC 

coordinators, supported the process to ensure a smooth and efficient registration 

experience for the students. 

 

 

 

 

 


